From: Michelle Hudson

To: Smith, Kristine M.; Little, Madison S.; Eason, Arlissa

Subject: [External]Tom Gatz- 6/13/2024 Mint Hill BOC Meeting

**Date:** Friday, June 14, 2024 7:50:05 AM

**CAUTION:** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

**Appointments to the Planning Board**: Upon the motion of Commissioner Holton, seconded by Commissioner Long, the Board unanimously voted to ask that Thomas Gatz be reappointed to the Mint Hill Planning Board as the ETJ member with his term ending June 30, 2026.

Sincerely, Michelle

## Michelle

Town Clerk
Town of Mint Hill
4430 Mint Hill Village Lane
Mint Hill, North Carolina 28227
704-545-9726
mwells@admin.minthill.com

Please be aware that email sent to and/or from this email address is subject to North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties. A copy of this email will be saved in an email archive database.